

Congressman Ben Cardin



Congressman Ben Cardin - Maryland's Third District

Website | Biography | Constituent Services | Contact Us | Key Cardin Issues | News

Dear Friends,

Next week, I have scheduled a series of **Social Security Town Hall Meetings** to discuss with you the changes that have been proposed in the Social Security program. The Social Security Trustees have stated that the program is fully solvent for another 37 years, but that adjustments will be needed to quarantee 100% solvency after 2042.

The President has proposed fundamental changes to the program by allowing Americans to divert one-third of their payroll taxes into private accounts. While I believe the Social Security system needs to be strengthened, diverting money from the program will only weaken it.

I hope to see you at one or more of the Town Hall meetings I have scheduled for an informative discussion about the future of Social Security.

Sincerely,

Ben

Benjamin L. Cardin Member of Congress

CONGRESSMAN BEN CARDIN'S SOCIAL SECURITY TOWN HALL MEETINGS

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

* Monday, March 21 Elkridge Senior Center

6540 Washington Blvd.

11 a.m.

* Tuesday, March 22

Bykota Senior Center 611 Central Ave., Towson 10 a.m. * Monday, March 21

Annapolis City Council Chamber 160 Duke of Gloucester St. 7 p.m.

* Tuesday, March 22

Pikesville Senior Center 1301 Reisterstown Rd. 7:30 p.m. Yes, please send me these informational E-News Updates in the future.

Join Now

Please note that your E-mail address will not be shared with anyone.

Previous Survey Question Results

Would you support
the government
offering additional tax
incentives to
encourage younger
and low-wage
workers to put more
away for retirement
in addition to Social
Security?

Answer	Percent
Yes	83.84%
No	16.16%
Total	100%

New Survey Question

Congressman Cardin Wants To Hear From You

Would you support increasing or eliminating the \$90,000 income cap on Social Security payroll taxes as a way to generate more revenue and strengthen the program?

O Yes

O No

Submit

Contact Information

website: http://www.cardin.house.gov/

District Office 600 Wyndhurst Ave. Suite 230 Baltimore, MD 21210 410-433-8886

fax: 410-433-2110

Washington D.C. Office 2207 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515 202-225-4016 Annapolis Outreach Office Mondays, 9 a.m.-noon or by appointment 44 Calvert St., Suite 349 Annapolis, MD 21401 410-974-9703

Privacy - Unsubscribe

fax: 202-225-9219